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Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to you all, hoping you all had an enjoyable and  relaxing summer break.  

It is great to see all the children looking so  

smart in their uniforms and ready for the  

start of a new and exciting year.  

DIY Projects 

Over the Summer Holidays the corridors 

have all had a fresh coat of paint - which 

looks great. We also have had the outside 

eaves and facias painted too. 

Our next project for the Autumn term is 

addressing the car park.  We will keep you 

updated with any news. 

‘Meet the Teacher’ 

Dates will be sent out shortly regarding meeting 

your child’s class teacher and  finding out more 

about this term’s topics. 

Clubs 

Club letters will be sent out this week.  

All clubs will commence next week - week  

commencing 12th September. 

Link Books 

New Link Books will be given out this week, please 

write any notes/information that may be useful 

for the teacher.  

Link books must be sent in daily. 

Gardening News 

We were placed 2nd at Bream Flower Show. 

Do come along and see the wheel barrow in 

the playground. Lola Aston and Brianna Lane’s 

designs were used and Garden Club grew the 

plants. Well done! 

 

Many thanks to the parents and children who 

came in each Monday to care for the garden. 

Also thank you to Mr Donoghue for repairing 

our water butts. 

 

Mrs Rees 

Reminder 

Year 3 children no longer have 

free fruit snacks so will need to 

bring in their own healthy snack, 

for example; fruit/vegetables and 

a drink (no fizzy drinks 

or squash please). 

Thank you. 

Paint a Bin Competition 

The bin decorated by Chestnut Class is still 

available for your to view at Taurus Craft.  

Please go along and take a look– it looks  

fantastic! 

Vaccination Update/Reminder 

If your child has not had their second MMR as part of pre-school  

vaccines, please contact your GP/Practice Nurse. 

 

Children in years 1, 2 and 3 are also eligible for flu  

vaccines this year. 

 

For more information please go to: 

www.nhs.uk/conditions/pages/vaccination-schedule-agechecklist.aspx 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  

 www.ellwoodschool.co.uk  
  
  

   

 SEPTEMBER 2016 

 

 w/c 12th September  - School Clubs Start 

  

 Mon 19th September   -  Cycle Training Y6 -  more details to follow 

  

 Tues 20th September   -  Swimming Starts Y5 and Y6 

 

 Thurs 22nd September   - West Midlands Safari Park  Y5 and Y6 

 

  

 OCTOBER 2016 

 

 Mon 17th - Wed 19th Oct  -  INSET DAYS 

  

 Thur 20th - Sun 30th Oct  -  HALF TERM 

 

 Mon 31st October   -  BACK TO SCHOOL 

   

 

   

 

  

 

  

 
  

  
 

 

 
 
 

  

  

 


